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BEGA’s Learning Management System voted #1 Training Upgrade for Ethics Commissions 

 

The Campaign Legal Center (CLC) featured BEGA’s learning management system in its annual 

Top Ten report. The report highlights 10 proven training features that ethics commissions have 

used to increase compliance, accessibility, and knowledge of how ethics laws apply. BEGA 

launched its learning management system in April 2022. The system contains 24 training courses 

and is accessible through the agency’s website.  Since launching the system, BEGA has seen an 

increase in compliance, and received more complaints, as employees began recognizing violations 

as a result of their training.  

 

Employees and public officials can access the learning management system at District of Columbia 

Government : Login (lrn.com).  

 

Use the following link to view the full CLC report:  

https://campaignlegal.org/sites/default/files/2023-11/CLC_2023_EthicsReport_Final.pdf. 
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